
National School Attendance Campaign Poster Competition 

The National School Attendance Poster Competition is well under way in our schools and we are delighted 
to have already received a number of beautiful submissions. Please continue to send them to 
tessattendancecampaign@tusla.ie.  

Prizes will be awarded at Regional and National level. 

The regions will be allocated as: 
Region 1 North West: Mayo, Galway, Roscommon, Sligo, Leitrim, Donegal. 
Region 2 Midlands & North East: Westmeath, Longford, Cavan, Monaghan, Louth, Meath, Dublin. 
Region 3 South East: Kildare, Offaly, Laois, Kilkenny, Carlow, Wicklow, Wexford. 
Region 4 South West: Cork, Kerry, Limerick, Clare, Tipperary, Waterford. 

Spot Prizes! 

All who submit a Poster Design will be entered into a draw for exciting spot prizes, such as Fitbits, book 
vouchers, cinema tokens, Smyths vouchers, to name a few. 

Regional Winners: 

One winner will be selected from each of the categories: primary junior and senior level, post-primary junior 
and senior level and special schools junior and senior level in primary and post-primary. 
The Regional Winners will each be awarded a certificate and a beautiful art hamper. 
The Regional Winners School will receive an attendance banner, which can be proudly displayed outside 
their school. There will also be a variety of ‘Runner Up’ and ‘Highly Commended’ Prizes on offer at this level. 

National Winners: 

Regional winners will progress to national level, where winning posters will be selected from the regional 
finalists. The winning poster designs will inform a National Series of Posters to be displayed nationwide. The 
National Winners, in addition to their Regional Prize, will receive a laptop/tablet. They will also be offered 
the opportunity of a day trip, to visit a Graphic Designer in a professional setting and see how ideas are 
worked up to finished designs.  There will also be a variety of ‘Runner Up’ and ‘Highly Commended’ Prizes 
on offer at this level. 
The National Winning Schools will receive a Plaque, in addition to their banner. 

A reminder that the closing date for entry is Monday 22nd April 2024. 

We wish you every success and look forward to seeing your wonderful entries. 

Good luck! 
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